
 

Dear Evergreen Country Day School Community, 

I hope everyone is enjoying their last days of Summer! Your Head of School search committee has been 
hard at work over the break crafting our Head of School search posting and opportunity statement as 
we worked with our outside consultant on the search process. Our posting went ‘live’ and we have had 
several qualified applicants already apply.  

We will review the final applicant pool in late August and then begin the interview process this Fall. This 
email will be placed in the Head of School search section of our website along with other relevant search 
information. Please feel free to reach out or stop me at school with any questions. I look forward to 
seeing everyone in just a few short weeks.  

  

Best, 

 

Megan Sandquist 

 

https://evergreencountryday.org/about/head-of-school-search/

